
Livingston County 
Facility Services 
420 South Highlander Way 
Howell, MI  48843  
(517) 546-6491 

 
 
DATE: June 25, 2022 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

FROM: Chris Folts, Kevin Eggleston 

RE: RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING PHASE ONE FEASABILITY STUDY / MOVING BRIGHTON 
COURT TO THE JUDUICIAL CENTER – Facility Services /General Government 
 

The Facility Services Department would like to move forward with taking initial steps for moving 

the Brighton Court to the Judicial Center. The First step for this project would be working 

alongside Lindhout and Associates to assess the current building space at the Judicial Center 

and receive a recommendation on renovation strategies. Facility Services has met with Lindhout 

and Associates to discuss the project scope and has been quoted a cost of $24,250 to perform 

a feasibility study and determine the project cost. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about this resolution or project, please feel free to contact 
me at 517-540-7526, or Kevin Eggleston at 517-540-7523. 
 


